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April 19, 2022

The Honorable James Comer

United States House of Representatives
2410 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

RE: Letter of Support Campbellsville University Community Fund Project
Dear Representative Comer:

[ write to express my support for the application by Campbellsville University to request $950,000 for
a Community Fund Project earmarked for federal fiscal year 2023.

This funding, which will be matched by Campbellsville University, will begin the implementation of
the Student Technology Project phase of the technology upgrade of the Campus Administrative
Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) System. This will replace a 22-year old system that is currently
a hindrance to daily operations in several ways. An updated system will provide an uninterrupted
user experience for all stakeholders at a reduced technology cost.

I strongly support Campbellsville University’s request for funding for the ERP. Thank you for your
thoughtful consideration of this matter. Please feel free to contact me if you have questions.

Sincerely,
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Michael “Sarge” Pollock
State Representative
District 51
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April 27, 2022

The Honorable James Comer

United States House of Representatives
2410 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515-1701

Dear Representative Comer:

As the state senator of the 16™ District, 1 am writing to express my full support of
Campbellsville University’s application for the FY2023 Community Project Funding program.

It my understanding that the requested funds in the amount of $950,000 will be used for
the student phase of the Enterprise Resource Planning system to replace the 22 year-old Jenzabar
system. This will be the computer and technology system for the entire university.

Thank you for giving full and fair consideration to the application submitted by
Campbellsville University. If I can provide any additional information relating to the application,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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